
2018-0148
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

2018-0148

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington, on the 7th day of May, 2018, at 1:30 p.m., to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2018-0148, which would amend King County Code Title 6, regarding business licenses and regulations, to replace gendered pronouns and historically gendered terms with gender neutral terms.  No substantive legal or policy changes are proposed to be made with this ordinance, but other drafting corrections are proposed by the Code Reviser.
A copy of Proposed Ordinance 2018-0148 will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-477-1020. It is available on the Internet at
https://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=3357487&GUID=1B41244B-4BDE-4DD5-BF04-60F25A87B9F1&Options=ID|Text|&Search=2018-0148 or http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx. 


DATED at Seattle, Washington, this 4th day of April, 2018.
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Melani Pedroza
Clerk of the Council

